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FDEP-CENTRAL DISTRICT 

HAZARDOUS WASTE

25 March 1996 Sent Via Fed. Ex. Airbill 
No. 9612114562

Ms. Mary McGehee
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Central District
3319 Maguire Blvd., Suite 232 
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767

RE: Addendum to Minor Modification Submitted on 19 March 1996 to 
Terminate Aqueous Brake Cleaner Waste 
Safety-Kleen Corporation 
Sanford Facility; FED 984171165
Additional Request to Terminate 30 Gallon Paint Waste Drums 

Dear Ms. McGehee:

Safety-Kleen Corporation is submitting this minor modification to its Sanford Operating Permit 
Application to request permission to terminate 30 gallon paint waste. The paint waste in the 30 gallon 
drums is similar to die paint waste in 16 gallon drums (waste codes are identical). Our permit allows us to 
terminate the 16 gallon drums at the Sanford Branch. Currently the 30 gallon drums are handled as 
transfer waste. Safety-Kleen would like to handle both drum sizes in a similar manner.

If possible we would like to include this request with the above referenced request submitted on 19 March 
1996. Four copies of this permit modification addendum have been enclosed to include in your copies of 
our permit application. If you have any questions concerning this modification request, please call me at 
(904) 576-5979.

Sincerely,

Richard R. Morris
Environmental Health & Safely Manager 
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